
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

Ref: 2020.10 Request Date:  06.03.2020 

 
 

Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 

Request:  
 
Please see below the information we are requesting under the ‘Freedom of Information Act 2000’:  

1.       Did your Police Crime Commissioner submit a response to the Home Office public consultation, launched on 
the 5th of November 2019   “Strengthening police powers to tackle unauthorised encampments” ?  
2.       If so, can you please provide us with a full e-copy or hard copy of your response to this consultation?  

 
 

Response: 
 

1. Yes 
2. Our response is attached; please note the Police and Crime Commissioner North Wales was not 

involved in any other collective response to this consultation. 
 

This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
is correct as at 17.03.2020 

 
 

 


